TEAAS 4.0 Release Notes

1. A new TEAAS web site has been created containing all the information pertaining to TEAAS and has been temporarily deployed on the ftp site ftp://ftp.doh.dot.state.nc.us/Dept-Units/Traffic/teaas/Teaas_Website/.

2. City-Wide Reports were created

3. Database changes for External Client reports

4. The icon for Generate Reports on the TEAAS App Browser has changed

